


as possible and in any event no later than 20 working days after the day your request was received. If
we are unable to respond to your request by then, we will notify you of an extension of that timeframe.
 
If any additional factors come to light which are relevant to your request, please do not hesitate to
contact us so that these can be taken into account.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
 
Euan Kyle 
Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy

Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand 
T 04 570 6702 W www.huttcity.govt.nz

 

From: Contact 
Sent: Wednesday, 13 January 2021 1:40 PM
To: Information Management Team
Subject: FW: LGOIMA request [#57B64A]
 

-----Original Message-----
From:  
Sent: Wednesday, 13 January 2021 1:22 PM 
To: "contact@huttcity.govt nz" <contact@huttcity.govt nz> 
Subject: LGOIMA request

Could you please advise:
 
During calendar year 2020, on how many occasions did the CEO go out to a venue external to HCC for
breakfast, lunch or dinner with two or more of her senior leadership team present. 
- On what dates did these outings occur
- For what purpose did they occur
- Where did they go
- Who was present
- How much did it cost; and
- Was any of the cost borne by ratepayers?
 
Many thanks,
 

 
 
 
 
 




